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Visitor intro:  ​We had 35 people in attendance.  
 

Announcements: 
CRAFTS of New Jersey will be having their annual tool auction April 8th in Oldwick NJ.  
 

Fine Woodworking Live will be going on in Southbridge Massachusetts April 21-23rd. 
 
A relatively new used tool store was mentioned called Re-tool at 14 Evans Pl, Pompton 
Plains, NJ.  The hours of operation vary so you should check before you stop by.  
 

This month’s meeting was broken up into 3 sections.  Gordon started off the 
meeting discussing the club’s main objectives of education and social gathering with as 
little bureaucracy as possible.  Our goal is to have 1/3rd of our presentations given by 
paid speaker, 1/3rd member presentations, and 1/3rd event meetings.  He introduced 
the board members and went over a few one-time committees that volunteers are 
needed for such as setting up the Open House, field trips, and hosting skill sessions.  

 
Next the bench building 
group presented the clubs 
new workbench.  They 
discussed the design that 
was used and the 
modifications made to adapt 
to the clubs needs of 
function and portability.  The 
various members discussed 
the process they went 
through at the different 
locations, some of the 
problems they faced, and 
changes they had to make 
along the way.  

 



Our final presentation was given by Roy.  He built a vanity for his wife.  Some of 
the highlights that he went over were the process for cutting and shaping the cabriole 
legs and making the mirror attachment.  He purchased and had the mirrors cut by T&M 
Glass in Passaic and the wood was purchased from Boards and Beams in Fairfield.  

  

 
 
 

Next Meeting: April 17th 

 


